
 

 
 

 
Our last commitment in 2024 was to have a 
presence at the Christmas Street Fair in 
Wellington Point Village. We teamed up with some 
Capalaba Rotary Club members and had a joint 
information and book-giving presence in the 
Village Green. The weather was perfect, and there 
were many locals, families, children,and dogs. It 
was a lovely evening for all those who joined in. 

 
 

Following that event, we had our Christmas break-up at the Koala Tavern, 
Capalaba. It was a delightful evening and a wonderful opportunity for us to 
celebrate the end of the year and thank those involved for their commitment of 
time and energy. 
Moving into the new year, fortnightly curry runs of free meals from the Jaipur 
Palace restaurant to the Redlands Community Centre resumed, and this is 
running smoothly. We also kicked off the year with another cleanup at 
Wellington Point on Saturday, 15th January, followed by another cleanup on 1st 
March. This second cleanup was set to coincide with National Cleanup 
Australia Day, which was officially on 2nd March. We had a great turnout. Thank 
you to everyone who took part including Councillor Wendy Boglary and  Hon. 
Amanda Stoker MLA . 
We had a delightful social evening at Redlands Museum, where we were treated 
to two plays and an alfresco supper. Well done to all the Redlands Museum 
volunteers and Theatre Redlands. We look forward to seeing your next 
performances. 
Looking forward, preparations are well in hand for our gin-tasting evening at the 
Wellington Point Farm. The date is Friday, 4th April. See the link on this website 
for more information and tickets. Last year’s event was a terrific fundraiser and 
a fun evening. We aim to repeat that success this year. Hope to see you there. 
Best wishes to all our readers. 
 
Martin McKenna.  Club President 
Contributions or thoughts are always welcome to Secretary.wellingtonpoint@rotary9620.org 
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